
Explore & Grow 

August News 

It’s time to start thinking 

about backpacks, new 

shoes and heading 

back to school! 

If you have not already, 

please stop at the office 

and sign your FALL     

CONTRACT! 

All families need a 

new contract for FALL 

2017. With your new 

contract remember 

these important       

details. 

 

 

 

1. Fall Registration $80 

2. Fall Activity Fee 

(Preschool $41) 

3. New Vouchers 

(Preschool Extended) 

4. Deposit  (one week) 

Back to School 

Explore & Grow had a blast at the National Night Out 

on August 1st.  We face painted for hours, visited with 

families, and even met Ronald McDonald!  He wants 

to come visit our school soon and do a magic show 

for us!  

Stay tuned for more community events coming up! 

Fun at National Night Out 

August 2017 

 

 

“Like a beautiful 

sunset, May my 

children glorify you, 

Lord.”          Eph 1:12 

 

DATES  E & G Closed: 

*August 18 

*September 1st 

 

Community Events: 

*August 26th 

Mud Run 

Metro Cruise  

 

SCHOOL AGE dates: 

*August 22nd  

Kentwood Schools 
Start 

**August 25th 

Extra Care available 
for Kentwood 
Schools 

*August 28th 

Cross Creek, Legacy 
Chr. and Dutton Chr. 
Schools Start  

Preschool Only 
There is an Open House scheduled for our Preschool 

Only families on Tuesday, September 5th from 6:30-

7:30pm. 

We invite the families to come meet their teachers 

and see the Preschool Only classroom.  Finish any 

necessary paperwork and meet their classmates!  

Preschool Only starts on Monday, September 11/12. 

Like us on Facebook at: 

Explore & Grow Christian 

Learning Center 

 

Pictures of activities post-

ed weekly and events 

can be found on our 

page. 


